Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held at 16
Brading CloseOctober 1st, 2002, commencing at 7.45pm.

Present:
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Denis Coleman and Ron & Connie Longley.

Apologies for absence:
An apology was received from Ernie Spray.

Minutes of the previous meeting:
These having been circulated were taken as read and adopted.

Matters arising:

The barbecue arranged for July 19" did not take place because of the lack of bookings. Two
days before the event we only had three certainties and one possible so it was decided to call it
off. The following day the Ashdowns rang to book four but by then it was too late; Ron &
Connie turned up on the night.

If we decide to have one next year perhaps we should stipulate a date for bookings.

Financial:

The balance remains at £862.93p and with stamps being purchased, petty cash is now at
£4.83p and stamps.

The Bank and receipt books were offered for inspection.

Dinner/Dance 2003:

As Mick Burgess's wife Sylvia is to receive the Ladies Salver, Esther asked him if he would
propose The Fellowship and he has agreed, so it just remains to confirm John King and the
Wild Oats, which the Chairman hopes to do on Sunday. (Note. These two have now been
confirmed.)

Arthur has now been in touch with the Yelton Hotel and was pleased to report that his usual
contact, Joan, was back working and said she would charge us the same as last year. Whether
she meant the price we were quoted or the price we paid was not mentioned. Esther and the
Chairman decided to price our tickets as last year, i.e. £11.50p, and see what happens when
we get the bill. Esther has already printed our tickets f.o.c. for which our thanks are noted.

It was agreed to have the same menu as last year. Connie offered her usual help to Esther
during the afternoon before the function in the evening for which our thanks are noted. All other
items are in hand.

New President:

Connie Longley's term as President ends at the end of the Dinner and after some debate it was
proposed by Connie that the post should be offered to Tim Carpenter and it was agreed. (Note.
Tim has accepted our invitation with much delight and pleasure.)

Any other business:
It was agreed to hold a Christmas Meet at the Two Sawyers, Pett on Sunday, December 15" at
7.00pm. The Chairman is to arrange this.

Date of next meeting:
The next meeting was arranged for Tuesday, January 14™, 2003, to be held at 16 Brading Close
at 7.30pm.

The being no further items to be discussed, the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a
vote of thanks was expressed to the Chair and agreed by all. The meeting closed at 8.15pm.

Signed

Chairman



